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Subject:  
Review and act on the Change Order for WIL-surge Electric, Inc., for the City Hall Electric Service Upgrades.  

Details:  

During the City Hall Electric Service project a change in location of the WE Energies Service was required 
because of a change in the electrical code. The service had to be located 120’ SE of the planned location.  
This will decrease the payment to We Energies by $7,697.35 but increases the contract to WIL-surge Electric 
by $38,353.  The new location of the service is actually a better location for any future reconstruction on the 
City Hall Site. 

 
 

Options & Alternatives: 
There is no viable alternative that would not interfere with future reconstruction of the City Hall site. 

, 

Financial Remarks: 

The funds being used for this project, and for the Change Order, will be funded from the CIP New City Hall 
Project for 2018 approved by the Common Council, Account No. 1815.68220.  

 

Original Contract: $57,497.00 

Contract Change Order No. 1 Total: $38,353.00 

Contract Amount after Change Order No. 1: $95,850.00  
 

 

Executive Recommendation: 
 Recommend approval of Contract Change Order No. 1 with WIL-surge Electric, Inc., in the amount of 
$38,353.00.  

 
 


